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291 MAIN STREET, SOUTHBRiDGE, MASS.
Telephone Scuthbridge 4-4381
@
270 MAIN STREET, WEBSTER, MASS.
® : Telephone Webster 2699

16 July 1955

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thank you very much for your report on reception of our signal
in Bradford on 4 April 55,

Please excuse the long delay in answering, but the station is

relatively new and up to now listening reports have been pigeon=-
holed.

Again, thank you very much, and I hope you will excuse the long
delay.

Sincerely yours,
}bﬂw_y nyubt

John J, Duda, chief engineer, WESO



